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The publication of Q1 2012 has been brought forward to 15 May 2012 due to a public holiday.

In order to provide better senice to the market,BongAB(publ) has decided to bring forward the date of publication of its interim report for the first quarter
2012 to the aftemoon of 15 May (previously 16 May). This change will enable the market to benefit from the contents of the report in good time before the
Ascension public holiday. A telephone conference conceming the interim report will be held at 8.30am on Wednesday, 16 May. Further information is
available on the Company's website.

The Annual General Meeting of Shareholders will be held at 2pm on Wednesday, 16 May in accordance with previous information.



